
Welcome to the worship of God this morning, and to 
our shared life in this church. It is a 
pleasure to have you with us today. 
Seat cushions are available at the 
back of the sanctuary. Please ask a 
greeter for assistance. We invite 
guests to sign our guest book  
located at the back of the sanctuary. 

CARING & CONTACT TEA 
 

Caring & Contact are holding their annual Fall Tea 
on Wednesday October 23 from 2-4pm. 
Volunteers are needed to pick up those 
requiring transportation. Please contact 

the church office if you are able to 
assist. Of course you are welcome to 

stay for tea. 

PRAYER INVITATION 
As Christians, we have been called to pray 
for each other in all circumstances. To help 
with this, we simply move through the  church 

membership list. Today we ask that you hold the 
persons listed in your prayers: Joyce Ventrudo; 
Terry & Al Wainwright; Courtney Wall & Cory 
Fleming; Jack & Debbie Wall; Dawn & Kelly, Ryan, 
Julia, Olivia Walsh; Larry & Paulette Waugh; Mary 
West; Geraldine White; Dennis & Catherine Winko; 
Ruth Wright; Betty Wyer; Darlene Yahn; Joyce & 
ken Yanishewski; Jill, Janna, Erinn Zachary; Gwen 
Zayots; Lorne & Susan, Maggie Zerabny 
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WEEK OF OCT 6 - 13, 2019 

Sun 6 - World Communion Sunday & Coffee Hour 
Mon 7 - Fun & Fitness @ 9:30am 
Tues 8 - Hogarth Riverview @ 10:00am 
Tues 8 - Session @ 7:00pm 
Wed 9 - Fun & Fitness @ 9:30am 
Wed 9 - Lunch with a Difference @ 12:00pm 
Wed 9 - Music Pups @ 5:30pm 
Thurs 10 - Music Pups @ 11:00am 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 26, 2019 

Knights of Columbus Centre 
301 May St S, Thunder Bay 

Doors Open at 5pm ❖ Trivia starts at 6pm 

A Buffet Dinner and Coffee & Tea will be Provided 

Tickets are $50 per person or 

$350 for a table of 8 

Only 28 tables available, so book early! 

Tickets can be purchased at  

St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 

207 Brodie St. S. - 807-622-4273 

& 

Calico Coffeehouse 

316 Bay St 

! PRIZE FOR BEST GROUP COSTUME ! 

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
 

Please join us for World Communion Sunday 
following the service today, the Seekers and 

Parish Health Ministry will be hosting a coffee hour 
in Rowand Hall. Donations representing bread 

from around the world are most 
welcome for our communion 

table and coffee hour. 

SEEKERS 
  

The Seekers group are asking for used jewelry 
donations for the jewelry table at 

the upcoming Bazaar. Items can be 
left in the church office marked 

"Seekers". Many thanks for all your 
support in the previous years. 

HOPE RALLY 
 

Ted Nellis was a pool hustler and bank robber. Guilt 
and fear drove him to run from his past. But then he 

found hope! And now he lives to share this hope. 
 

Thursday October 10, 2019 
7:00pm - 9:00pm 

Thunder Bay Community Auditorium 
1 Paul Shaffer Dr. 

 

Free Admission 
For more info please contact Charlie Wilson 

807-251-5927 
info@hopethunderbay.ca 

ST. ANDREW’S TEA & BAZAAR  
 

November 23rd 1:00-4:00 pm  
Tickets are available in the front office for $7.00 
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From Rev. Joyce 
 

World Communion Sunday, an opportunity to show the unity of Christians around the 
globe. Sometimes it seems like churches have more differences than commonalities 

when it comes to faith. But one thing that can be agreed upon is that Communion, The Lord’s Supper, 
Eucharist, however you name it, is central to our practice as Christians. Today, churches of many 
denominations the world over are celebrating communion to demonstrate unity in Christ and foster 

ecumenical cooperation. Amidst conflicting world views, suffering, colonization, war-torn regions, this 
one thing we can do.  

 

Here is the second last installment of the study on the fruit of the Spirit.  
 

The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience,  
kindness, generosity, faithfulness,  

gentleness and self-control. 
 Galatians 5:22-23. 

 “Gentleness: demonstrating consideration and thoughtfulness-putting my rights and strength willingly 
under God’s control in order to handle myself in a calm manner. Gentleness requires openness, 

humility, and a teachable spirit, rather than the harshness originating from personal pride and 
selfishness. Gentleness is revealed through cooperation, humility, and accountability. A gentle person is 

not a weak person; rather, this person has put their strength under the control of God. Like a tamed 
horse, that strength is now useful and focused. A gentle person may act with feeling or tough 
decisiveness, yet they are under control. In Matthew 5:5 Jesus blesses the gently (meek).”  

 

Carolyn Slaughter. Following Jesus; steps to a passionate faith. Leader Guide. Abingdon Press. Nashville.2008. p75-76.  
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Sunday Worship - 11:00 am 

Office Hours:  Mon. to Fri.  9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 
 

Money is a terrible master but  
an excellent servant.  

P.T. Barnum (1810-1891),  
showman, politician, businessman 

A PCC MISSION MOMENT 
 

World Teachers’ Day (Oct. 5) 
 

Many children around the world do not have the 
opportunity to go to school for a variety of 
reasons—one of them is a lack of trained 

teachers. To improve access to quality education 
that helps children escape cycles of poverty, 

PWS&D’s girls education project in Afghanistan 
runs workshops to strengthen the capacity of 
teachers. Teachers are educated about child 

rights, gender and peace, and trained in improved 
teaching methods to ensure that access to 

education translates to positive learning outcomes 
for girls and boys. “My lessons were difficult and 

sometimes boring for the students,” admits 
Ismatullah, a school teacher in Bamyan, 

Afghanistan. “After receiving this training, I learned 
interactive teaching methods that improve the 

teaching quality and 
engagement of the 

students during 
classroom activities.” 

 

PWS&D helps 
teachers thrive 

Sing Joyfully Hymn Fest  
♬  Come Sing with us and Enjoy hearing    ♬ 

Lakeview & Friends Choir, Thunder Brass Quintet, 
Polyphony, Lakeview Chimes, soloist Amy Dillon, 

and harpist Jenna Townson. 
 

Lakeview Presbyterian Church 
Sunday October 20, 2:30pm  

278 Camelot St.  
 

Donation at the door for  
Canadian Food grains Bank  

“Working for a world without hunger”.   
Info: 251-0566 


